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Notes from the teachers:
We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving.  We are thankful for our delightful students and their terrific parents. Our students are very excited with the holidays quickly approaching. We are having our winter celebration in our classroom on Thursday,

 December 20th at 1:00.  

Please remember to have your child read each night for 20 minutes and complete the reading log.  Reading nightly has proven to greatly enhance a child’s learning.  

Academic News:

In Math, we are continuing to learn how to fluently add and subtract numbers within 200. Please continue to help your child practice addition and subtraction facts.  This practice will help decrease our students’ frustration when working 2 and 3 digit addition or subtraction problems. 

In Social Studies, we are focusing on the many diverse celebrations of this season and the symbols associated with them. We will learn about Kwanzaa, Hanukkah, Christmas, and Las Posadas. 
Please write the word “holiday” in your child’s planner and he/she will receive a ticket for reading this newsletter.

In CKLA Listening and Learning, we are learning about the War of 1812. We are also reading nonfiction stories and learning text features in CKLA skills. We have been learning the long vowel sounds.

Classroom News

We would like to wish a “Happy Birthday” to Sara Beth and Noah.
Dates to Remember:
December 4th 
PTA

December 10th 
Interim Reports

December 20th   
Winter Celebration 

Dec 22nd-Jan 2nd  
Winter Break

January 3rd  

Back to School 
Donations:


If you can donate any of the items below, we would be so grateful.
· Prize box items
· Dry erase markers (any color)
· Markers 
· Crayons for your child to keep in his/her desk

Thank you for sending in donations. We greatly appreciate your generosity. 

Mrs. Cooper and Ms. Raines





 Ms. Garrett
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